
 

 Your Invitation to visit 

David Nieper Academy 

Appointment Only 
OPEN EVENING  

Wednesday 18th June 2025 – 4.30-7pm 
 

On Wednesday 18th June, David Nieper Academy will be holding an Open Evening to give 
Parents/Carers of Year 5/6 children the opportunity to visit our fantastic academy. 
 
The evening will include tours of the academy by members of staff, together with interactive 
subject displays. To attend on the evening, please book an appointment by emailing 
Mrs Shephard jshephard@davidnieper.academy (last appointment 6.15pm). 
 
David Nieper Academy is one of Derbyshire’s most ambitious and innovative schools. In 
September 2016 our school started a new chapter with a new name, a new sponsor, a brand 
new £15 million school building and a smart new uniform. We have a distinctive culture and 
ethos based on employability behaviours and opportunities, along with a very clear focus on 
ensuring the achievement, safety, well-being, and happiness of our pupils. Come and find out 
what makes us different.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Mr Richard White 
Headteacher 

 
Aspire – Endeavour – Succeed 
T: 01773 832331 to arrange a visit at another time 

E: info@davidnieper.academy 
W: davidnieper.academy  
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May 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Appointment Only Open Evening – Wednesday 18th June 2025, 4.30-7pm  
 
We would like to invite you and your child to our Year 5/6 Open Evening on Wednesday 18th 
June 2025 at 4.30-7pm (last appointment 6.15pm).  
 
The evening will provide an opportunity for you to tour our subject faculties to meet staff, who 
will be able to tell you about life at David Nieper Academy.  
 
The Open Evening will be by prior appointment only. To book an appointment for the evening, 
please email Mrs Shephard via jshephard@davidnieper.academy and provide the following 
information: 

• Your name & how many people will attend, 
• Preferred time slot, 
• Your child’s name and their current primary school. 

 
We are immensely proud of our Academy and look forward to welcoming you to share our 
vision for creating an outstanding learning community.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Richard White 
Headteacher 
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